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Dear Wrangler Families, 
 
Thank you all for making the time to meet with 
teachers to discuss your children and their academic 
progress this first quarter. It was wonderful to see the 
campus buzzing with families. Teachers had lunch 
provided by our fabulous PTO. We appreciate the 
support and care very much. There is a lot to celebrate 
at Weinberg, and we are very proud of our school 
community.  
 
As we look forward to the remainder of the quarter, 
we are excited about our biggest PTO event of the year 
- our annual Fun Run! This is our major fundraiser for 
the year, and the proceeds fund classroom supplies 
and special projects that would otherwise be 
unreachable. Weinberg will be receiving 65% of what 
the school raises as whole, and this negotiation brings 
in the highest return we have received to date. PTO 
has locked this agreement in for two-years. Another 
big thanks to our wonderful PTO for making this 
happen! There will be a kick-off assembly for the 
students on Tuesday, September 3rd and all the 
informational details will be available then. The actual 
Fun Run is Thursday, September 26th.  
 
Thank you again for partnering with us for your 
children. Have a safe and happy 3-day Labor Day 
Weekend.  
  
Warm Regards, 
Shirley Mathew - Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
September 

 2……………No School – Labor Day  

 3……………Fun – Run Kick Off 

 6……………Fall Pictures 

24…………..Site Council Meeting (Media Center) 

26………….PTO Fun Run  

27………….End of First Quarter  

October 

9/30-10/14….Fall break  

10/15………..Student Return  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITY  

TAX CREDIT ONLINE 

 

Please consider making a tax credit donation to 

Weinberg Elementary. The money goes toward paying 

for field trips, character education programs, and after 

school clubs. If 400 families donated $150 each, we 

would reach our goal. Arizona law ARS 43-1089.01 

allows tax payers to contribute up to $400 per calendar 

year if filing status is Married, filing joint return; $200 

per calendar year if filing status is Single or Head of 

Household; and $200 if filing status is Married, filing 

separate return. Please reach out to friends and family to 

donate. The great news with tax credit donations is the 

money is returned, dollar for dollar, when filing state 

income tax.  

                           
 

Tax credit is a full refund, not a deduction. 
Tax credit donations are made online using the Infinite 

Campus Parent Portal. If you need any assistance with this, 

please contact the Weinberg Office at (480) 812-7500.  

 

STUDENT COUNCIL OFFICERS 
2019-2020 

President…………..Bella Taylor 

Vice President………Wyatt Evans 

Secretary……… Halle Andersen & Eliza Heap  

 Treasurer………Paisley Kirby  
Historian…….Kaelie Lemon  
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WEINBERG SEPTEMBER STAFF BIRTHDAY 

 
 

05 – Christina Pjura   09-Erika Christofolo 

21- Donna MacDougall  23 – Laurel Johnson     

26 -Kilea Thomas       27 – Judy Lopez          

 

 

 

Parent Educational Series 

Located at Hamilton High School 

 

Time: 6:30 – 8pm      Place: Orchestra Room 

Facilitator: Rajani Rastogi, LMSW (HHS Social   

Worker) 
 

8/27 – (Part 1) “Teen Brain Development/Social Media” 

 

9/10 – (Part 2) “Effects of Social Media on Teen                                   

Depression and Suicide” 

 

9/24 – (Part 3) “APP Training 101 for 

Parents/Cyberbullying” 

 

10/22 – (Part 4) “Beware of Exploitation on the 

Worldwide Web” 

 
 

 
 
     

WEINBERG YEARBOOKS            

 

ON SALE NOW  
$15.00 – EACH ONLINE ONLY  

 

WWW.YBPAY.LIFETOUCH.COM   

CODE: - 13071520 

 

Order by - March 31st 

 
 

    

 

Weinberg’s Fun Run will be held on 

Thursday, September 26th.  Kick off will 

begin Tuesday, September 3rd. 

 

                 
 

 
 

 

TRAFFIC  
 
Please help by staying in your cars as you pull 

forward along the curb where students load and 

unload. 
 

Kinder and first grade parents - we ask that you 
do not stop at the curve by the kinder playground.  

This causes more cars to be lined up in the street.  

Please pull forward all the way, and our safety 
patrol and staff will make sure the children reach 

the playground. 
 

Also, please avoid parking next to the red 

curbs which we have in both parking lots.  
These are designated fire lanes. Our large 

vendor and district delivery trucks also need that 
room to safely enter and exit the parking lots. 

 
Please be courtesy and don’t park in the Legend 

Ridge community entrance on Appleby by the 

crosswalk to pick up and drop off your student.   

 
 
PARKING 
 
During school hours you can park along the yellow 
painted curb known as the “student drop-off and 

parent pick-up” curbing.  This is only for the hours 

between 8:45AM-2:00PM.   This may be helpful for 
many of you who are coming to volunteer and 

visit. 
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A

   SITE COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 & MEETING DATES 
 

 

The following members will serve on 

Weinberg’s 2019-2020 Site Council. 

 

Shirley Mathew – Principal 

Mike Klinkner  

Leslie Betterman  

Nicole Hanger  

Diana Perez  

Kristian Burrell 

Tammy Douglas 

Kayla Frye  

Jolene Murray 

 

 

Meeting Dates 

Quarter 1 – September 24th  

Quarter 2 – December 17th   

Quarter 3 – March 3rd   

Quarter 4 – May 18th   

 
   

 

 
Weinberg P.T.O. needs you…… 

 
Please consider getting involved this school year!   We 
have many events needing assistance. If interested 
contact our PTO Board Members @ 
weinbergwranglerspto@gmail.com 
 

Event Dates for 2019-2020 School Year 
 

Fun Run – Thursday, September 26th  
Boo Bash @ Peter Piper Pizza – Thursday, October 24th  
Rise & Shine Donut Time- Friday, January 24th  
Daughter’s Night Out – Friday, February 21st    
Son’s Night Out  - Friday, April 24th   
Peter Piper Pizza/Yearbook Party – Thursday, May 21st     
 

 
To stay updated, like our Facebook page: Weinberg Elementary PTO 

 

 
 

 
 

            

Physical Education Attire: 
 
Your child needs appropriate P.E. shoes (sneakers, tennis shoes) and clothing to participate in activities 
safely.  Shoes need to have a flat bottom (no heel) and the foot covered completely.  Sandals, Crocs, 
clogs, dress shoes, boots and any heeled shoes are not appropriate for class. Clothes need to be loose, 
comfortable, and allow movement.   Please post at home when your child has P.E. so they can be 
properly prepared to participate and HAVE FUN! 

Thank you!                    

Mrs. Hermreck 
 

mailto:weinbergwranglerspto@gmail.com
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ATTENDANCE/ABSENCES –   We regard educating your child as one of the most important jobs in the 

world and we need your support.  There is no substitute for time spent in the classroom.  When illness or an 
emergency makes it necessary for your child to be absent, please call the attendance line at 812-7503 
(Attendance Line Available 24 Hours).  Remember to report the absence with the following information:  

 Child’s name and grade 

 Caller’s name and relationship to the student (mother, father, etc.) 

  Reason for absence 

 
TARDY STUDENTS - Make sure to have your child come directly to the office to sign-in and receive a tardy 
pass before going to his/her assigned classroom.  If children arrive after 8:35 a.m., they are considered late and 
must report to the office with a parent/guardian who will sign the student in before going to the classroom. 
Students who have 1 tardy will not qualify for perfect attendance for that grading period.  Please make every effort 
to have your child ride the bus or be dropped off by 8:30 a.m. 

 
PICKING UP STUDENTS - If you need to pick up your student early, the office will call the student down when you 

have signed them out in the office. We will no longer call students down to the office prior to a parent signing them out in 
the office or after 2:30 pm.  If someone else is picking up your student during school hours, please call the office or 
email the teacher/office to let us know who will be signing out your student.  The person signing the student will need to 
show valid id to pick up the students and must be 18 or over.   Individuals listed on your emergency card are for 
emergency (injury/sick incidents) and are not considered a blanket approval by parents for all occasions. 
.   

WEINBERG SCHOOL HOURS 

 

Grades All Day KDG - 6              8:35AM - 3:05PM 
Early Release Days             11:35AM 

       

Supervision is provided after 8:10 in the morning.   
Please do not drop off your child(ren) until 8:10 a.m. for safety concerns.     Thank You 

   
Reminder to update your student/s emergency card for the 2109-
2020 school year. The emergency card needs to be update every school year.   

You can access your students Emergency Card through the parent portal and 

click on the Emergency and Health update.   You will need to click on every pleat 

of every section in order to update the emergency card.  If you have more than one 

student, you will need to complete one for each student. Emergency and Health 

information needs to be updated every year.   If you have any questions, please call 

the front office @ 812-7500.  

 

In order for your child to be given a NON-ASPIRIN (Acetaminophen-Tylenol) at 

school, please fill out the emergency card on the parent portal.  This needs to be 

filled out every year.  If you have any questions, please contact our school Health 

Office @ 812-7502 

    

 


